
 
Monday 27th November 2017 

Address: Great Western Highway  

HAZELBROOK NSW 2779 

Phone 0247 58 6120  Fax 0247 58 8888 

Email: hazelbrook-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 Term 4 Week 8 

BUNMARRA 

BYALA  
Here, there, everywhere 
Blue Tongue Lizard Talk 

Dear Families, 

Welcome to Week 8 of the term, we only have three weeks left to go. It is an incredibly busy time of year with 

so many events happening over the last few weeks. Reports are well underway and we have started our 

planning and class structure for 2018.   

This Thursday is our reporting session for parents/carers to help understand the changes that have been 

implemented to our report format this year. Sessions are approximately 30 minutes.  To accommodate family 

working arrangements we have two sessions available, one at 2:00pm and another at 7:00pm.  

There has been some discussion circulating staff and our P&C around class participation in Secret Santa. 

After meeting with staff, a decision has been made not to participate in Secret Santa. Instead, the decision to 

participate in the spirit of giving was decided. Teachers are discussing this with their classes and today a 

decision will be made on which charity we will be giving to. A note will be sent home detailing more 

information about this during the week. Class parties will also still be held during Week 10.  

       Thought for the week:  

 

 

Warm regards, 

Melinda Williams  

 

November 2017 

Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 

27 Swim Scheme 
28 Swim Scheme  

Interrelate S3 

29 Swim Scheme  

Interrelate S3 

30 Swim Scheme  

Reporting Session 
1 Swim Scheme 

4 Gigalees Circus K-2 5 Talent Quest k-6 
6 Sharing Knowledge Day 

 

7 Combined Scripture 

Helpers Celebration 

8 Year 6 Fun Day 

 

11 
12 Presentation Day & K-2  

Years 3-6 7pm  
13 Year 6 Farewell  

14       Year 6 Presentation       

Assembly 
15 LAST DAY OF TERM 



 

Each week at the K-2 Assembly, Patty the PBL 
Bear looks for the class that behaves 
Respectfully and Responsibly during the entire 
assembly.  

The winning class gets to keep Patty in 
their room for the whole week. 

Term 3 Week 7 winning class was :  

 

PBL Positive Behaviour for Learning 

Each week a student or teacher is 

recognised for being a respectful, 

responsible learner.  

When students or teachers receive a ‘PBL 

Bee’ they put their Bee into the hive outside of 1L. 

On Monday mornings the hive is raided and a winner is 

drawn.  

The winners have their photo recorded for posterity in the 

PBL on display cabinet outside the Stage 2 classrooms.  

This week’s winners are: 

 

 Mia-Lee   KL 

 Isaac    1L 

 Violet    2/3S 

 Isabella   6J   

  

PBL RULE  OF THE WEEK:  

I am RESPONSIBLE if I refuse to 

be involved with bullying 

incidents 

 

Week 8  1 Dec KH 

No assembly Wk 9 & 10  

K-2 Assembly Term 4  2017 

Each fortnight a class will do an item for 

the assembly and parents are welcome to 

attend. The assembly is held in the big 

hall  on  Fridays at 1pm.  

See schedule below. 

K-2 Principal’s Awards 

Term 4 Week  7 

KG Harry  

KH Saffron  

KL Mikah  

1L Rose  

1F Ruby  

2F Harry  

2-3S Riley  





School Banking 

Please note the 

last day for 

student 

banking this 

year will be 

Tuesday the 

5th December. 

Thanks 


